
 

 
 
 
 

Geothermie Rupertiwinkel GmbH 
 

 
PRESS RELEASE 

09. Juli 2021 

 
Planned Geothermal Power Plant in Kirchanschöring 

Kirchanschöring. The drilling works for the first well of the geothermal project Rupertiwinkel have 
recently been finished. As the well unfortunately does not meet the expectations, the geothermal 
power plant will not be realized as planned based on the available results. 

Geothermie Rupertiwinkel GmbH (GTR) will therefore postpone works on further drillings and define 
the way forward considering the obtained findings. 

 

More Information: http://www.georupertiwinkel.de/  
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